
Dear Fellow Missionaries, Pastors, Family & Friends: 
 
This February 4th, marks the 3rd year that Dixie has been enjoying the 
glories of heaven.  I cannot imagine how wonderful it must be.  I am 
reminded of the scripture: (1 Cor 2:9)  “But as it is written, Eye hath not 
seen, nor ear heard, neither have entered into the heart of man, the things 
which God hath prepared for them that love him.”  I also like the song, “It 
will be worth it all when we see Jesus.”  Hallelujah! 
 
The top picture is of me in the Summer time and the one below that is of 
our daughter Ruth and granddaughter Gloriana who now live in cold 
snowy Iowa.  Here in Missouri, we have been experiencing a very cold 
winter.  However, I have been in good health and happily serving our Lord. 
 
The ministries are doing well.  Our two BBC students from Japan, Mayumi 
and Hiroshi, have been a great help to me.  I know they are looking 
forward to graduation and return to Japan.  But I tell them they need to 
stay and get their master’s and doctor’s degrees and take lots of time doing that.  Getting messages up 
in Japanese is always a challenge and something that I enjoy.  I love the Japanese language.  The written 
language is more expressive than English. 
 
The Precious Memories Support Ministry is also thriving.  As I mentioned before, I must get a second 
printing of my book, “And God Shall Wipe Away All Tears.”  I have just a few left, but I still lack about 
$1,000 needed  before I can order them.  Have you checked out the SOS Soulwinning web-site?  Go to 
www.soshelp.com.  We are still working on the web site, so it is still under construction.  As you know or 
can realize, due to not being able to get out to the churches to raise support and with only 4 churches 
supporting me through BBFI, I help out at KWFC Radio.  Although not employed, as I have time, I try to 
get companies to do 30 second advertisements.  I get a commission for those I get on the air.  Also, I 
have my own radio ministry in which I am on the air every day with announcements about the Japanese 
ministry and the Precious Memories Support Ministry.  I am excited that the Lord is using me in these 
various ministries. 
 
Without your love, concern and prayers, I would not be able to accomplish what I am now doing.  Please 
continue to pray for me.  I might ask that you continue to pray for Missionary to Japan Ken Board whose 
wife recently went to be with the Lord.  Ken is back in Japan carrying on the ministry, but he needs your 
prayers.   
 

Yours, Serving Our Savior, together, 
 
 

http://www.soshelp.com/


 
Bill Hathaway 
 

A special note of thanks for your love, concern, and prayers for my ministries.  
I appreciate you all very much.  Bill 


